OGF Sponsors Vendor Roundtable to Discuss How to License Software for Grid Environments
The availability of critical software packages and libraries can be seen as a barrier for users who wish to move from traditional HPC environments to grid computing. It is often unclear if the license policies and practices in place for traditional academic and research sites allow for grid computing paradigms. The Open Grid Forum’s Production Grid Services Research Group (OGF PGS-RG) will be hosting a roundtable at the UK e-Science exhibit space at SC06, to discuss how vendors license software packages in grid computing environments. The output from this will be a document with a set of license use cases which could then be used by other companies when drawing up licensing policies to engage with the grid community.

As a primary vendor of software for the supercomputing user population, we invite you to participate in this discussion. Your experience and insight will be very valuable as we address this critical concern for users of grid computing. We will convene at 3pm at the UK e-Science booth (#2234) on Tuesday, November 14. 

Specific topics that the community would like to hear addressed include:

· Licensing models

· License/access management

· Site licenses, especially in virtual organizations

· Flexibility of licensing, i.e. how can currently held licenses be used within Grids?

· Software installation on federated systems or virtual organizations

Please contact either of the PGS-RG chairpersons to let us know if you will be available to join our discussion at SC06. Thanks.
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